
Hello Laguna Niguel!

With an abundance of April showers, our community truly is in full bloom.  This April bloom

not only brings us beautiful flowers, but also an opportunity to flourish through fun and

memorable special events that cultivate a strong sense of community. This month, I am

particularly excited to invite you to attend two special events that promise to enrich and engage

our community. 

Firstly, I am proud to announce that the City is hosting a ‘Demonstration Garden Ribbon Cutting

Ceremony & Arbor Day Celebration’ on Tuesday, April 30th, at the Sea Country Senior &

Community Center, from 12:30 pm to 1:00 pm. This celebration marks the official opening of

the City’s newly completed water-wise demonstration garden. The Laguna Niguel

Demonstration Garden is more than just the average garden; it's a living showcase of

sustainability and beauty. It aims to inspire the replacement of traditional grass turf lawns with a

water-saving garden that incorporates native plants that attract natural pollinators like bees and

butterflies.  Join us in celebrating this educational garden space! 

Later that same day, Mayor Pro Tem Stephanie Oddo and I invite you to a 'Social Media

Townhall Meeting' that’s taking place at Laguna Niguel City Hall in the Community Room, at

6:00 pm. In an era where digital platforms significantly influence our lives, it's crucial to engage

in informed discussions about social media, its impacts, and strategies for safe use. This event is

intended for an audience of pre-teens, teens, and parents, to come together to hear from expert

panelists and engage in meaningful dialogue about navigating the complex world of social

media. This Town Hall will be a unique opportunity to gain insights, ask questions, and

understand the role that social media plays in the lives of our youth.

Both of these events reflect our dedication to creating a Laguna Niguel that is not only beautiful

and harmonious, but also well-informed and safe for all its residents. I look forward to sharing

these experiences with you and your loved ones! Let’s embrace these opportunities to learn,

celebrate, and grow together.

Warm regards,

Mayor, City of Laguna Niguel
Kelly Jennings
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